
 
MEMORANDUM 

Via E-Mail Only  
TO:  Robert Unzicker, EEA Co-President 
  Jennifer Fowler, EEA Co-President  

  
FROM: Dr. Patrick Shelton, Superintendent  
  
CC:  Dr. Brian Lane, Director of Human Resources 
  David Courtney, CFO/COO  
  
SUBJECT: 2025-2026 Staffing Levels 

  
DATE: March 19, 2025 
______________________________________________________________________________
  
Retirement: At this time, the district anticipates that a minimum of seven (7) teachers will retire 

at the end of the 2024-2025 school year. Whether or not the district replaces these teachers in the 

2025-2026 school year will depend on student enrollment and District needs. 

Probationary Teachers: At this time, there are fourteen (14) probationary teachers who will be 

issued notice of non-renewal at the end of the 2024-2025 school year. In addition, there are six (6) 

probationary teachers employed as permanent substitutes who will also be issued notice of non-

renewal at the end of the 2024-2025 school year.  

The administration will inform the probationary teachers of their non-renewal and present the 

resolution for dismissal to the Board at its regularly scheduled March 24, 2025, Board meeting. 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

 


